
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2020 

Devin Casemier 
Timothy Cruz 

Jeff Davis 

Shane Falke 
Thomas Heffner 

Scott Hochstetler 

Mark Holly 

Jason Miller 
Michael Moose 

Richard Novo 

Deron Perkins 
Kevin Ralston 

Randy Rex 

Lester Ricks 
Vince Scheid 

James Sons 

Matthew Sterrett 

Tyler Steward 
Nathaniel White 

  
 

PAID THROUGH,  

January 2020 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 
Doug Cantrell 

Tony Childs 

Matthew Coil 

Travis Davidson 
Edward Gren 

Ryan Hefner 

Robert Hindenlang 
Brandon Hodge 

Patrick Hooks 

Luke Inkrott 

Gail Jackson 
Kenneth Long 

Jeffrey Metzger 

PAID THROUGH,  

January 2020 (con’t) 

Kyle Wagner 
Cole Wilt  
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2019 
Cody Evans 

Charles McKercher 

Cole Myers 
Jesse Place 

Heath Rider 

David Ruppert 

Thomas Stanfield 
Travis Teets 

Steven Tobe 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2019 

Randy Hoersten 

Aaron Quinton 
Derrick Smith 
 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2019 
 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2019 

Shanon Hauenstein 
 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2019 

Chris Blevins 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
  

Hello from your Training Center!  

As the health crisis of the coronavirus continues, we are 

dedicated to doing all we can to provide a safe and healthy 
learning environment for all our apprentices and members. We 

have established online classes for our apprentices. 
 

Unfortunately, we regret to inform you that in the interest of 

health and safety, we have cancelled all upcoming Journeyman 
training classes. They will be rescheduled at a later date. 
 

Nothing is more important than the health and safety of 

yourself and your loved ones. We urge you all to stay home 
when possible, avoid close contact with others, and follow all 

suggestions put forth by the CDC. 
 

Please contact me if you have any suggestions or questions. 
 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 

 

           The Ole’ Guys  
    

March 2020, time truly flying by. Can’t really 

complain though, this winter has been a very good 

warm one.  
 

We had a nice turn out this month and had a 
lot to talk about with this flu that is everywhere and 

all of the things that is going on to try and get rid of it. 

I hope that it will be out of here before too long. 
There is a lot more involved with it, most of it I never 

even thought about happening with it. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 
month, 2:00P.M.  At the union hall, cookies and soft 

drinks provided all retirees are welcome. 

  

Things to think about: 
  

            If a kid refuses to sleep during nap time, are 

they guilty of resisting a rest? 
 

            If a mime is arrested, do they tell him he has 
the right to talk? 
 

            If glassblowers inhale do they get a pane in 

the stomach? 
 

            Once you’re in heaven, do you get stuck 

wearing the clothes you were buried in for eternity? 

                 

           And finally: 
 

          One tequila, two tequila, three tequila, floor. 
 

R. S.  

 

      Jim Hoskins 

 

Don’t Worry! 

You can still pay 

your dues & Death 

Benefits by mail! 

Send to: 

IBEW Local #32 

1975 N, West St, 

Lima, OH 45801 

 

mailto:paul@limajatc.com

